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2025 Spring Road Closures/Restrictions 
 

 

February 24th 2025 

 

As of Monday February 24th 2025, due to spring road 

conditions Boundary County Road and Bridge is beginning to 

close the roads to laden vehicles.  

 

Once the road is posted we are giving you the 24-hour grace 

period to haul, we will begin to work on the permit basis.  

 

Please feel free to call our office or email us if you have any 

questions. 

 

Updated road closures and openings may also be found on our 

website:  www.boundarycountyid.org Click on the Road & 

Bridge Link and then on Spring Road Closures. 

 
 

Thanks to all of you for your patience and consideration.  

during these closures and restrictions.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Boundary County Road & Bridge 

http://www.boundarycountyid.org/

